
 

Friday 14th  February 2020 

We hope that you have a lovely half term and we look forward to seeing the children again on the 

24th February.   

Next half term we are continuing our topic of Up, Up and away and moving from planes to space.  

 

English: We will be looking at instructions – How to catch a pet alien.  

- Ordering events  

- Numbered instructions 

- Imperative verbs (bossy verbs)  

 

Maths – Place value within 50  

- Numbers to 50  

- Tens and ones  

- Representing numbers to 50  

- One more one less  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Phonics and Tricky words 

When spelling tricky words, please only use the names of the letters and not the phonic sounds.  This really 

confuses the children when they come to read and spell them.   There won’t be any tricky words in the 

screening test but the children need to know how to read and spell the Year 1 Common Exception words.  

so by my here there where 

 

 

 



 

 

Art Week 

The theme of art week is recycling.  We are going to be doing bottle top art.  Please can you save any clean, 

plastic bottle tops and bring them back to school in the first week back.   

 

World Book Day – Thursday 5th March 

For World Book Day this year we will be continuing the theme of recycling and reusing.   The children can come 

dressed in their pyjamas or as a book character.  In the spirit of recycling, please reuse or make an outfit.   

We have the author, Sophie Ambrose, coming to visit us on Tuesday 3rd March.   We will let you know more 

details after half term.   


